From: Alison Mize
Subject: Recompetition for the Northwest and Southeast Climate Science Centers has been REOPENED

The recompetition for the Northwest and Southeast Climate Science Centers has been
REOPENED (as of 10/6/2016). The Grants.gov Program Announcement has been posted

at: http://www.grants.gov/web/grants/search-grants.html?keywords=g16as00129.

Applications must be submitted to grants.gov by January 12, 2017 at 3:00 PM EST.
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